“Lane 4” Times: extra
November 2008

Practice Changes:
Practice for Friday, November 21 for BRONZE will be 4:30-5:30pm.  Thank you for making this change.

Practice on November 26, 2008 will begin earlier for all groups.  Senior/Gold – 2:00-4:30pm, Silver – 2:00-3:30pm, Bronze – 2:00-3:00pm.

There will not be any practices on November 27 – Thanksgiving! Swimmers in Bronze and Silver will not practice on November 28.  Practice will resume on November 29, regular location and times.
Swimmers in Senior and Gold will practice on November 28, from 7:30-10:00am at Wellness and Fitness Center located at the Conway Medical Center on HWY 544.  Swimmers in Senior and Gold will also practice on Sunday, November 30, from 1:00-3:00pm at Canal Street.  These practices are vital to performance at the NSS Invite later that week.

The 2008 Holiday practice schedule will out very soon.  As customary, swimmers in Senior and Gold will add morning practices to their regiment for a few days.  Swimmers going out of town should contact the coaching staff so that we can arrange practices for swimmers with other teams.

Meets:

There are several meets coming up over the next few weeks: December 5-7, NSS Winter Invite in Charlotte, NC; December 6, SMRT Grand Prix in Charleston; and December 12-14, RAYS Winter Invite in Rock Hill.  Please make sure all swimmers have signed up as needed and all fees have been paid.

Swimmers are reminded, particularly as the weather gets colder, to bring plenty of towels and warm-up suits and wear shoes at all times.  Swimmers need to have proper snacks and water to ensure the best possible performances.

Board of Directors:

The MBR BoD met on November 14 to discuss many items from committees, meets, fundraising and promotion.  The minutes from this meeting will be posted on the Riptides website – only team members who are logged in can view the minutes and other items on the website.  
We have several committees geared to assist all of our members: apparel, concessions/hospitality, fundraising, promotion, etc.  A complete list of committees and it’s members will be available soon.

Holiday Party:

We are working on scheduling a Holiday Party for December.  Stay tuned for details, but the tentative date is December 20.
